
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Governor Election Results 
We are delighted to welcome James 
Smithers and Rebecca Matthews to 

our board of governors.   
It was a very close vote! 

Thank you to everyone who voted. 
 

New lunch menus are now out! 
The menus for school lunches are accredited 

with the Silver Catering Mark from the food 

for life and meet government food based 

standards and in our quest for healthy eating 

we would like to encourage more children to 

have cooked school lunches. Year R, 1 and 2 

continue to receive free school meals.  

For children in Years 3 - 5 dinners will be 

£2.15 (£10.75 each week) from Monday 9th 

November. 
 

 

 

Team  Belton at Prestwold Hall 
 

I would like to thank the children who ran in the cross country at 
Prestwold Hall on Saturday and the families who supported 

them. I am proud to say that we had 10 runners who ran really 
well and represented team Belton. Our next race is Saturday 

28th November and we hope that we will have even more 
runners showing even more the impact of our training and use 

of the PE premium at our school! 
 

On Friday (13th November) we 

will be raising money for 

Children in Need. 
 

 Wear your own clothes 

today for a £1 donation 

 Fundraising activities in 

school organised by the 

school council  

 Afternoon ramble around 

the village 
 

Please come and join us for the ramble. 

The entry fee is £2 per adult or a 

donation. Please meet at school at 

1.30pm. The ramble is expected to take 

approximately 45 minutes and at the 

end you are welcome to return to school 

for tea or coffee provided by FOBS. 

Your child will need a change of clothes 

and waterproofs and wellies for the 

walk as we are going out whatever the 

weather! 
 More news over the page ... 

Thank you to FOBS and 

Mr Coppard 

We would like to thank 

FOBS for paying for our 

new football kits kindly 

produced by Jon Coppard 

at Sports Advocate. The 

team are looking forward 

to wearing them! 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coach Unlimited Sports Stars Afternoon 

There will be a sports stars afternoon on Tuesday 10th November run by Coach Unlimited 

who are also training our Sports Leaders so they will be able to run sports clubs at 

lunchtimes for our younger children. The sports afternoon will be for members of Year 3, 

4 and 5 who have been invited to take part. 
 


